Sent: 05 July 2018 10:13

To:

Cc:

Subject: MEETING NOTE: Peter Silverman - Litter on Strategic Road Network, 02.07.18

Hi,

Please see below note of this meeting.

Summary of key discussion points:

• Suggestion all APTRs should be moved to HE to clean

## Actions:

• Team to provide JN with a note, by Midday on the 17<sup>th</sup> July (last box) that covers:

 Non-HE trunk road, (APTRs) overview of the situation and assessment as to what it would take to bring them under HE control

Thanks,



Private Secretary and Head of Office, Parliamentary Under Secretary of State

5/17, Great Minster House 33 Horseferry Road, London, SW1P 4DR 07976 434700 02079448695

Follow us on twitter @transportgovuk

Please note that all e-mails and their attachments sent by a Private Secretary on behalf of a Minister relating to a decision or comment made by a Minister, or note of a Ministerial meeting, should be filed appropriately by the recipient. DfT Private Office does not keep official records of such e-mails or documents attached to, or forwarded with, them.